
K05NA-D Withdrawal Exhibit 

 

As the applicant was working on the construction of K05NA-D, it was discovered that the application 

would cause interference to KRCB that moved to channel 5 during the repack.  Therefore, the extension 

is being withdrawn concurrently with an application for displacement to move to a displacement 

channel.  The Commission has been reissuing permits that have been displaced because of the repacking 

of the TV band. 


